
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Good News 

Matthew 4:23-24 

Pastor James Walsh 

Nursery                Preschool               Elementary 
Ages 0-2 years             Ages 2-4               Ages 5-4th Grade 

10:00 Service              Offered at 8:30 and 10:00 Services 

Righteous Rabbit Trails-Tonight at 6:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 

Each week we will have the opportunity to respond to and dive deeper into the 

morning's sermon, while it is still fresh on our mind. Everyone is welcome! 

Men’s Ministry Bible Study 

All men are invited to join us for an hour of Christ-centered fellowship 

every Wednesday from 7:30 – 8:30 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 

We had 131 children come to Vacation Bible School and 20 children 

who made decisions for Christ!  During the week, $1,639.49 in offerings 

was raised to help impoverished areas of Haiti.  A special thanks to all the 

volunteers for making such  a  great  week  happen! 
 

Senior Adult Picnic – Thursday, June 24, Arrive at 11:30, Lunch at Noon 
The picnic will be held at Jack and Dorothy Lundberg’s,              

11467 East Wangerin Road, Lake Nebagamon. Fish for frying, 

brats, and hot dogs will be provided. Sign up at the Welcome 

Center for a side dish/dessert to share. There will be a fishing 

outing from 7-10 a.m; if you are interested in providing a boat 

and/or participating, sign up at the Welcome Center as well. 

Covenant Park Bible Camp Transportation Registration 
If your child is going ride the church van, please fill out a Camp 

Transportation form from the Welcome Center and put in the drop box 

outside of the office door. 

Walk for Life “Love Them Both” 

The Lake Superior Life Care Center is having their Walk for Life on 

Saturday, June 26. Registration will take place at the Barker’s Island 

Pavillion in Superior, WI at 8:30 a.m. with the walk following from 

9:00-10:30 a.m. Come and walk, or sponsor Sarah and Kloe Risley as they walk 

to support choosing life. To register for the walk, sign up at the welcome center, 

or you can visit the Lake Superior Life Care Center Facebook page or their 

website: lslccduluthsuperior.org. You can also register the day of the walk. If 

you can’t join in person, feel free to walk at home! If you have any questions, 

please contact Sarah Risley at (218) 591-2555. 

Save the Date Family Camp 

July 30-August 1 

 


